FOUNDATIONS of COMPUTATIONAL MATHEMATICS

The Third Stephen Smale Prize
Awarded to Lek-Heng Lim

Lek-Heng Lim
Assistant Professor

Department of Statistics
The University of Chicago

Lek-Heng Lim will receive the third Stephen Smale Prize for his
outstanding contributions to the foundations of computational
mathematics, and will present the FOCM Smale Prize Plenary talk at
the FOoCM 2017 conference in Barcelona being held July 10-19, 2017.




